OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HNTB
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida Statewide Passenger Rail Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: CANCELLED: May 2, 2012, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Florida Department of Transportation, District Four Headquarters, Auditorium A, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: CANCELLATION: The purpose of this notice is to cancel the above public meeting that was scheduled to discuss general Commission business. The public meeting was originally noticed in the Florida Administrative Weekly Vol. 38, No. 14, published on April 6, 2012. This meeting will be postponed for a later date and a new advertisement will be published upon confirmation of the new date.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: www.floridarailcommission.com or Deanna R. Hurt, Assistant General Counsel and Clerk of Agency Proceedings, Florida Department of Transportation, Office of the General Counsel, 605 Suwannee Street, Mail Station #58, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0458.
